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The Kent and Medway Training Hubs invite newly qualified GPs to
apply for the New to Practice Progamme which aims to bridge the
gap between competency for certificate of completion of training and
being confident in the real-world environment of modern primary
care.

Individuals will gain a sense of belonging and ownership of the
system in which they work and aims;
· To provide peer support for early career GPs
· To support appraisal and revalidation 
· To provide continuing professional development

To qualify for this exciting opportunity you must meet the following
criteria:
· Newly-qualified or within your first year in general practice 
· Hold/ about to hold a substantive contract with
  a Kent or Medway General Practice/ PCN 

*Open to all who meet the above criteria, regardless
of numbers of hours worked, and salary funding will be available
through the Training Hubs to support programme attendance.

To register your interest please contact your local Training Hub
team. 

Please note a schedule of tailored sessions will be released shortly
and where possible these will take place on a Wednesday morning.
Sessions will run virtually to begin with but we hope face to face
sessions will be possible early next year
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